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Shriners Children’s™ is 

one of the largest  

pediatric sub-specialty 

health care systems in the 

world, with locations in 

the U.S., Canada, and 

Mexico. The staff at the 

more than 20 locations is 

dedicated to improving 

the lives of children by 

providing pediatric  

specialty care, conducting 

innovative research, and 

offering outstanding 

teaching programs for 

medical professionals. 

The Daughters of the Nile 

Foundation maintains a 

permanent endowment 

fund solely to benefit the 

Shriners Children’s health 

care system. 

Fellow Officers and Ladies of the Household, 

Congratulations to the nine new members 

who were christened into Isis Temple No. 41 

on May 16, 2022. We welcome you and look 

forward to seeing you at Stated Sessions and 

our events. The summer months have been 

busy for Isis Temple. Twenty-one members 

attended the 106th Supreme Session, held 

June 12-16 in Dallas, TX. Attendees from the 

United States, Canada, and Brazil gathered 

for five days of education, inspiration, and 

celebration. Coming together for the first 

time in person in over two years was refresh-

ing. It was a fun time for renewing friend-

ships, meeting 99 fellow reigning queens, 

enacting legislation to better our temples 

and mission, and celebrating the donation of 

$2,257,000 presented to Imperial Potentate 

Bill Bailey and First Lady Debbie to benefit 

Shriners Hospitals for Children®. Since 1924, 

when Daughters of the Nile began its mission 

of supporting the great philanthropy of 

Shriners Hospitals for Children®, the US and 

Canadian Foundations have given more than 

$70 million to the hospital system. The  

current total membership of Daughters of 

the Nile is 16,910. Newly installed Supreme 

Queen Vickie Tabor Hill of Merak Temple  

No. 104 in Waco, TX, will visit Evansville on 

Friday, November 4, 2022. I’m hoping you 

will make plans to attend her official visit  

and celebration. There were many awards  

extended to Isis Temple and its members at 

the Supreme Session. Our temple received 

the Foundation’s Major Donor Recognition 

for 2021. Sue Layman, PSQ, was presented  

with a plaque signifying a $20,000 donation 

in her honor to the Foundation from Sue’s 

Musicians. The Schnakenberg family was 

recognized for having the second largest 

family in the Nile Legacy program.  

Congratulations to Linda Trible, PQ; Karen 

Schnakenberg; Sherri Schnakenberg, PQ; 

Jennifer Emsweller, PQ; Megan Trible; and 

Olivia Schnakenberg. A white rose was 

placed on the altar in memory of our  

beloved Shirley Sheets, PQ. The unit  

performances were entertaining as usual. 

Isis Temple’s units are well known for our 

flashy uniforms and precision drills.  

Congratulations to those receiving  

Supreme Appointments. The queen’s party 

in “Margaritaville” was amazing. A big shout 

out to everyone for the extraordinary  

decorations, meaningful musical tribute, 

delicious snacks and beverages, and fun and 

games. All the events, banquets, business 

sessions, parties, and tours were well 

planned and attended, but the most  

rewarding  

aspect of  

Supreme  

Session is  

seeing the 

many personal 

connections of 

love and  

devotion to our 

beautiful order. 

It is truly  

inspiring! I offer 
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Queen’s Message, cont. 

my sincerest gratitude for all attendees who represented 

Isis Temple with grace and dedication. We see the same 

representations in our subordinate temple. Thank you to 

each member for continuing to give of your time, talents, 

resources, and most of all, friendships!  

This summer Pr. Chaplain Shannon Dierlam and I made 

our second visit to several members who are not able to 

attend Nile functions at this time. Listening to their stories 

about their past Nile experiences is delightful. Their love 

of Daughters of the Nile never fades.  

The Vanderburgh County 4-H Fair in July 2022 was a  

tremendous success. Thank you to Karla Goff, PQ, for  

serving as chair for this fun and important fundraiser.  

The Ways and Means Committee, chaired by Krista  

Williams, PQ, is working on several fundraisers for the  

remaining year. At the time of writing this article, we look 

forward to serving 169 guests at our Steak Night & Dessert 

Auction on August 26. Special kudos to Kara May and  

Andrea Peters, co-chairs, and Meredith Thompson for 

their hard work toward the success of this event. Wow, 

we have some creative and generous pastry chefs among 

us who donated to the dessert auction! What a sweet 

time!  

A new fundraising event for Isis Temple will assisting the 

Hadi Shrine Circus Ticket Office with selling circus tickets. 

For many years we have volunteered in the office, but this 

has developed into a fundraising opportunity for us. The 

Nile ladies will work the office November 3–26 from the 

hours of 10:00 AM – 6:00 PM, Monday – Saturday, and 

12:00 – 4:00 PM on Sunday. On Monday – Saturday there 

will be two shifts per day, 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM and 2:00 

PM – 6:00 PM. I’m hoping I can count on many of you to 

volunteer for a shift or two. Watch your email for addi-

tional information about signing up to work. Should you 

want to schedule your work assignment now, please  

contact me.  

The Social Committee, chaired by Terri Cheesman, is  

organizing a bus trip to the Derby Dinner Playhouse in 

Clarksville, IN, on Saturday, December 3, to see Irving  

Berlin’s White Christmas 2022. The New Image Travel bus 

will leave the Hadi Shrine parking lot at 2:00 PM CST and 

return at 11:30 PM CST. The cost is $50/member. Payment 

for your reserved ticket is required when placing your  

reservation. This is not a fundraiser but rather a time for  

fun and fellowship. For more information and to place 

your reservation, please contact me.  

In closing, if your time permits, please attend Stated Ses-

sion at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, September 6. During this 

time, let us honor our Past Queens and give recognition 

to our 50-year members. I will enjoy seeing you. As the 

lyrics say, we are standing on the shoulders of the ones 

who came before us, we are stronger for their courage, 

wiser for their words, and grateful for their vision.  

With Nile love and hugs,  

Kathy Stewart, Queen  

Mobile: 812-457-5593 

klkstew15@gmail.com 
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Princess Royal Judy Schultz 

Ladies of the Household, 

I hope everyone is well and enjoying 

their summer! It was wonderful to  

see and work with some of you at the 

4-H fair. It also was a pleasure to be in 

the company of so many ladies at  

Supreme Session in Dallas. 

Since returning from Supreme, the 

Ways and Means Committee has been 

organizing several fun and exciting fundraisers. I have also 

been busy starting to plan for  

next year.  

Being able to attend Imperial Session and seeing some of 

the Shriners Children's™ patients was such an honor, and 

all of us should be proud of the accomplishments that we, 

Isis Temple, have contributed. Thank you for all your hard 

work and dedication. 

I hope to see you on August 26 at our Steak Night. And  

in just a few short weeks we will be meeting for Stated 

Session.   

Enjoy the rest of your summer! 

Nile love and hugs,    

Judy Schultz, Pr. Royal 

Mobile: 812-430-8983  

jfazio@psci.net 

being white, silver, dusty rose, and burgundy. Supreme 

Session 2023 at Foxwoods Resort in Connecticut is 

marked on my calendar, and I am very excited to travel 

with many of you again next summer! 

I very much enjoyed my first time working the 4-H  

concessions booth and look forward to doing it again 

next year!  

The upcoming Steak Night & Dessert Auction is sure to 

be a great success. Many of you have graciously donated 

your secret recipe treats. It will definitely be hard to  

decide which to bid high enough on to ensure it goes to 

our table. A HUGE thank you to those who have donated 

in any way, purchased tickets, volunteered, ran errands, 

or helped in any capacity with this fundraiser. It was a 

real treat to work alongside Queen Kathy on this project. 

With all of that said, after being dark this summer BIG 

things are planned for the rest of this year. If you can 

help in any way, it would be greatly appreciated. I am 

very excited to meet more of you, create new memories, 

and do the best we all can for the good of the order. If 

you are in the Dubois County area, please stop by the 

shop (Family Roots Nursery) or give me a call. I would 

love to spend time getting to know each of you better! 

Please remember as you look ahead at the schedule of 

upcoming events: volunteers do 

not necessarily have the time; they 

have the heart. And one of the 

greatest gifts you can give is your 

time. 

Nile love and dream big, 

Andrea Peters, Pr. Badoura 

Mobile: 618.925.0920 

aapeters104@gmail.com 

Princess Badoura Andrea Peters 

Hello, ladies! 

It has been an amazingly busy 

but fun summer. I certainly 

hope you have taken time to 

enjoy life as well! A huge thank 

you to the ladies that led me 

through my first Supreme  

Session in June. There was so 

much to learn, fun to have, and 

memories made. The gifts and advice I received through-

out that week will be treasured forever. Along with my 

counterparts, I was excited to meet with Supreme Pr. 

Bandoura Kathy Walliker. She is very kind, and we are all 

looking forward to what the future holds on our journey 

through the line. Our theme is “Dream,” and she has  

chosen to call us “Kathy’s Dreamgirls” with the colors  
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Mary Jane Decker 

Ruth Dunning 

Paula Willis 

 

Greetings Ladies of the Household, 

I can’t believe that summer is rapidly coming to an end, and we 

are looking toward fall. I continue to keep tabs on all of our sick 

and shut-in members. It is always so rewarding to visit them. So 

many of the ladies are still so full of life and are glad that we are 

keeping them in our thoughts. On June 24, Queen Kathy and I  

visited our “sisters” and presented them with a small summer gift. 

Hopefully in October we will stop in again and chat with them. 

Sadly, we lost two members in July—Mary Jane Decker and Ruth 

Dunning. Since April, we have sent 13 sympathy and/or thinking 

of you cards. Mary Jane’s husband, Lanny, received a Stepping Stones to Happiness 

certificate. 

With our meetings soon resuming, I look forward to seeing all of you again. Please 

remember that I am here for all of you and am willing to hold your hand, listen to you, 

and just give you comfort if you so need.   

Shannon Dierlam, Pr. Chaplain    

Mobile: 812-459-1256 

sgdierlam@hotmail.com  

A Message from Princess Chaplain 

Hello ladies, 

I hope you all had a good summer despite the heat. I always say this, but I’ll say it again. 

Please notify me of any changes in address, phone number, email, or last name. This is 

the only way we can keep our records up to date. 

I need your help locating some members. Anything that is mailed to these ladies keeps 

coming back as “refused,” “not known,” or “undeliverable.” I have tried calling them, but 

the numbers I have are not in service. If you know anything about Norma Kratz, Ann Pyle, 

or Mary K. Boyd, please call or email me. I appreciate all your help.  

Nile Love,     

Joyce Giolitto, Pr. Recorder 

Email: isisno41recorder@gmail.com Home: 812-867-7644 

Recent Roster Updates 

Name Name Change Address Change Phone Number 
Change 

Email Change 

Della Kokomoor  606 Hess Ave. 
Evansville, IN 47712 

812-217-1676 
(mobile) 

 

Carol Wellmeier, PQ  River Pointe North 
3001 Galaxy Dr. 
Evansville, IN 47715 

  

Joyce Thomas    joyce.thomas0802@gmail.com 
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The Nile Quilting group meets the first and third 

Monday of each month on the second floor of Hadi 

Shrine. We work from 9 am to about 2 pm. We do 

not meet on holidays. 

We have hand-quilted baby quilts and lap robes for 

sale. The money raised from these sales goes to the 

Daughters of the Nile Foundation Convalescent  

Endowment Fund (CEF). Please come to see what 

we have available. 

 

 

The Princeton Nile Club did not meet on June 21 due to several of our members being ex-

posed to COVID while attending Supreme Session in Dallas. The officers decided that it was 

in the best interest of others to cancel the meeting and move the Annual Auction to the 

September 13 meeting. So next month, please bring at least one attractively wrapped gift 

and money to bid/buy. This is the only fundraiser that the club has, so come and help us 

have a huge success! Several of our members attended the Supreme Session and supported 

the two units from Isis Temple that performed—the Egyptian Band and the Patrol. We were 

very proud to escort Queen Kathy when needed. Several of our members also worked in the concession stand 

at the Vanderburgh County 4H Fair. It was extremely hot and wet! 

Please join us at R'z in Fort Branch on September 13 at 12:30 PM. Carpooling is available from Evansville. Please 

contact Pr. Royal Judy Schultz at 812-430-8983 if you would like to carpool. 

Nancy Clem, President 

Don’t forget to bring your jars to the September Stated 

Session for the Convalescent Relief Account (CRA) Jars  

of Hope initiative! We can’t wait to see how much our 

spare change adds up to for the patients at Shriners 

Hospitals for Children®! 

If you are unable to attend the September Stated  

Session, contact me at 812-568-6467 to turn in your  

jar at a more convenient time or location.  

Nile love, 

Janice Akers-Du Bois, PQ 

Chair, Charitable Giving 

Connect with us online! 

Isis Temple No. 41 website:  
www.isis41don.com 

Isis Temple’s Facebook page: 
www.facebook.com/IsisTempleNo.41 

Supreme Temple Daughters of the Nile website: 
www.daughtersofthenile.org 

Supreme Temple Daughters of the Nile private  
Facebook group: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/
daughtersofthenile 

Daughters of the Nile Foundation website: 
https://donfdn.org 

Supreme Temple Twitter: 
https://twitter.com/Nile4Kids 

Supreme Temple Pinterest: 
https://www.pinterest.com/supremenile/ 

Did You Know?  
The Supreme Temple website now has a  

password-protected members-only portal to securely 
store proposals for membership, important forms, 
and tons of educational material about our order.  
If you haven’t registered to enter the password-

protected portion of the site, do so today!  
If you did not receive your registration code via  

email in July, contact Krista Williams, PQ at 
krwilliams53@gmail.com for registration  

instructions or fill out the online help form at 
https://daughtersofthenile.org/report-an-issue/  
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All you have to do is give the gift of being a Nile member to one of your relatives—a daughter, granddaughter, 

sister, sister-in-law, niece, etc. This makes an excellent gift.   

Complete the Proposal for Membership form below and bring it to the next Stated Session on Tuesday,  

September 6, or you can send to Nancy Markham, PQ at 5525 Kiowa Circle, Evansville, IN 47715.   

If you need more than one proposal, please let me know.  

Nancy Markham, PQ—Chair, Membership 

Mobile: 812-430-6973  Email: n.markham1@live.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional proposals can also be downloaded from the Supreme Temple website:  

https://daughtersofthenile.org/member-resources/proposal-for-membership/ 

NOTE: You will need to be logged in to the new password-protected portion of the website to download this form. 

If you missed the code to register for your password, please visit https://daughtersofthenile.org/report-an-issue/ 

and a member of the Supreme Temple Website Committee will help you! 
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106th Daughters of the Nile Supreme Session 
From top to bottom:  

Isis Temple No. 41 Line Officers: Judy Schultz, Pr. Royal; Kathy Stewart, 

Queen; Kara May, Pr. Tirzah; Andrea Peters, Pr. Badoura. 

Group photo: Marian Trapp, PQ; Sharon Norvell, PQ; Krista Williams, 

PQ; Jane Buttrum; Nancy Clem; Jodi Boettger; Terri Cheesman; Judy 

Schultz; Debbie Russell; Kathy Stewart, Queen; Noble Steve Williams; 

Linda Trible, PQ; Kara May; Cindy Zeller; Karla Goff, PQ; Sherri 

Schnakenburg, PQ; Jennifer Emsweller, PQ; Andrea Peters. 

Cindy Zeller, Kathy Stewart, Karla Goff, Kara May, Debbie Russell, and 

Andrea Peters pose with Isis Temple’s Vera Bradley gift basket in the 

silent basket auction benefiting the Daughters of the Nile Foundation 
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106th Daughters of the Nile Supreme Session 

Clockwise from top left: 

Jodi Boettger, Debbie Russell, Kathy Stewart, and Judy Schultz attended a 

boot-scootin’ boogie 

Egyptian Band members sat together during business sessions 

Krista Williams, PQ, and Tina Dobbs, PQ, at the Get-Together Banquet 

Jane Buttrum leading in the Eyptian Band to perform 

Nancy Clem and Jane Buttrum had the honor of escorting Queen Kathy as 

Terri Cheesman served as temple banner bearer 
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Isis Temple No. 41 Fundraising, Fun, and Public Relations 

Clockwise from top left: Members had fun working the 4H Fair concession 

stand! One of our day shift crews included Millie Rumble, Andrea Peters, 

Nancy Clem, Brenda Byrley, Judy Schultz, and Terri Cheesman 

Some husbands got in on the action too! One of our night crews included 

Krista and Steve Williams, Debbie Russell, Kathy and Andy Stewart,  

Cindy Zeller, and Shannon Dierlam (Shannon’s husband Randy helped too, 

but he dodged the camera!) 

Hadi’s Potentate invited Isis Temple No. 41 to parade with the Shriners for 

the first time ever here in Southern Indiana; Queen Kathy was joined in her 

chariot by Judy Schultz, Pr. Royal, and Shannon Dierlam, Pr. Chaplain 
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Isis Temple No. 41,  

Daughters of the Nile 

6919 Pinehurst 

Evansville, IN 47711 

Non-Profit 

Organization 

U.S. Postage 

PAID 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

2022-2023 Calendar 

Aug. 26—5:30 p.m.—Steak Night Fundraiser 

(Hadi 2nd floor) 

Sept. 1—6 p.m.—Officer Practice 

Sept. 6—7 p.m.—Stated Session honoring Past Queens 

and 50-Year Members 

Sept. 13—12:30 p.m.—Princeton Nile Club Annual  

Auction, R’Z Restaurant, Ft. Branch (contact Pr. Royal 

Judy to carpool) 

Nov. 3—5:30 p.m.—Units Practice for SQOV & Ceremonial 

(Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Nov. 3—6 p.m.—Officer Practice for SQOV & Ceremonial 

(Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Nov. 4—6 p.m.—Supreme Queen’s Official Visit Banquet 

& Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor)  

Dec. 3—Derby Dinner Theatre White Christmas Show 

(bus departs from Hadi parking lot at 2 p.m.) 

Dec. 11—Hadi Hospital Staff Kids Christmas Party 

(Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Dec. 13—12:30 p.m.—Princeton Nile Club Cookie  

Exchange, R’Z Restaurant, Ft. Branch (contact Pr. Royal 

to carpool) 

Feb. 25—Casino Night Fundraiser (Hadi) 

Stated Sessions of Note: 

• Sept. 6—Honoring Past Queens & 50-Year Members

• Nov. 7—Honoring Founders Day

• Dec. 5—Christmas Party

• Jan. 3—Memorial Service

• March 6—Election of Officers

1st Monday of Every Month (except June, July, August): 

Stated Session, 7 p.m., Hadi Shrine 2nd Floor 


